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Friona ISD Family and Community: 

 

I am Jimmy Burns, Superintendent for Friona ISD, I would like to say thank you for your 

patience and understanding as we navigate this unprecedented situation.  The safety, 

health and well-being of our students, staff and community is of the utmost importance to 

us.  

 

Following the directive of Governor Greg Abbott, Friona ISD schools, office and 

facilities will be closed to the general public from March 23 – April 3, 2020.  March 23-

27 staff will plan for alternative learning opportunities.  Beginning March 30 we will 

begin alternative learning opportunities for their students.  Staff please watch for 

communication from your campus administrators and directors for what your next steps 

will be.  More information will be provided to staff, students and community through 

multiple communication channels.  Friona ISD will practice social distancing and 

compliance with the expectation of groups less than 10.   

 

Rest assured no decisions will be made at this time regarding May 2020 activities.  Our 

hope is to honor our seniors in a way they have earned and deserve, it is too early to make 

this call.  Please be advised that meal services will be provided through pick up only from 

9 – 11 am starting on Monday, March 23, 2020 at the Junior High Cafeteria.  For the 

latest information, including ongoing meal service visit the Friona ISD website after 

Friday, May 20, 2020 under the COVID 19 section.  THANK YOU for understanding 

and for your patience.  We appreciate your support.    

 

 

Jimmy J. Burns 

Friona ISD Superintendent  


